
Brother Knights of Arizona
September 13, 2018

Spanish Admissions Degree

Good afternoon Brother / Sir Knights! This message is an “FYI" to remind you all about the
next admissions ceremony in Spanish. As you know it will take place in Chandler, Arizona at St.
Mary's Catholic Church. It will take place in the hall just east of the Hurtado Room. The
ceremony will take place on Monday, September 24th. 6:30 p.m. registration and 7:00 p.m.
ceremony begins.

So far as it stands today we do not have a candidate that is ready to be initiated. I am
asking / encouraging our Hispanic brothers to see if they can recruit someone who is interested in
becoming a brother knight in our order. If we do not have candidates ready it is recommended
that, this evening be used as a practice for the team.

Where: St. Mary’s Catholic Church, 230 W Galveston St., Chandler, AZ 85225
The building is east of the Hurtado Room
When: 6:30pm Registration 7:00pm Ceremony begins
Point of contact: SL Alberto Frausto – WGK Spanish Admissions Team
Email: albertofrausto33@gmail.com
Phone: 602-509-6641

Thank you,

SK Ruben M. Duran
New Membership Director
Email:  azrmk@q.com
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